TRUV/ISTA

“From Our Family To Yours"

May 27, 2016
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

TruVista Statement

Chester, SC — Brian Singleton, President and CEO of TruVista released the following
statement:

“Yesterday afternoon, May 26" an accident occurred involving three vehicles; one of
which was a TruVista employee. We are heartbroken and deeply saddened that a
volunteer firefighter from Chester lost his life in this terrible tragedy. All of our thoughts
and prayers are with his family, friends, and loved ones.”

For more information, contact:
Allison Jakubecy, Senior Vice President Sales & Marketing
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